
Submitter: Joanne Botti 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure: HB4024 

Oregonians asked for real reforms, not a half hearted teenage "I cleaned my room", 

when all they did was shove everything under the bed and in the closet, hoping their 

mom didn't notice.  Please do what voters asked and revisit this topic in the regular 

session with a little more transparency.  


